
                        The Holy Spirit Newsletter  
School Contact: head@holyspiritruncorn.co.uk Tel: 01928563148 www.holyspiritruncorn.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/holyspiritwa7 
“Peace be with you.” John 20-:19-31 

Spring Term - Friday, 25th April 2025 

READY                                                 RESPECTFUL                                                       SAFE 

                                                                  Our Holy Spirit Values 
Forgiveness          Love          Honesty          Teamwork          Responsibility          Mutual Respect  

                                                            Love - Believe - Achieve - Thrive   

Children took part in a whole school reflection to celebrate the life of Pope Francis and say thank you for his 
Leadership in love and compassion. Pope Francis was an advocate for the homeless, the poor and the 
marginalised, He spoke about justice and peace and wanted the voices of the young heard. 
Tuesday was World Earth Day. Pope Francis reminded us all, that the Earth is borrowed and is a gift from God. 
In this jubilee year of Hope we are called to be stewards of our earth.  

 
Pope Francis died on Easter Monday, April 21, 2025 at the age of 88 at 
his residence in the  
Vatican's Casa Santa Marta. 
Eternal rest grant unto him, O lord and let Perpetual light shine upon 
him. May he rest in peace Amen 

Notices  

• Bike ability was a huge success, Year 5 children were amazing, they were sensible and respectful to our 
visitors. 

• The Holy Spirit would like to give a very warm welcome to a new member of staff, Miss Armer, who has 
joined our team, as our SENDCO, Miss Armer comes with a wealth of experience, her working days are 
Tuesdays and Wednesdays. 

• We welcome Matt back from KDE he will be running PE to years 5, 3,4, 1,2 and Football club this term.  

• The Holy Spirit want to have an after-school club that will be funded by the DFE, before this can take 
place we need to know the level of interest. The club will run from 3.15pm to 5.30pm  

• Parent & Carer Survey Wraparound Childcare  This is the link to the survey, please respond. Thank you  

Early Birds in school at 8.45am  
Well done to all our pupils and parents. Thank you to all our Early Birds  
PRIZE DRAW WINNERS = Chloe, Tyler and Ella – Well done.  
Dates 

Wednesday 30th April swimming year 6 (end of year expectation for year 6 is to swim 25m)  
Friday 3rd May Fairtrade Day 
Friday 3rd May Year 3/4 will visit the library  

We are proud of all our children OFSTED said 

“Pupils are encouraged to think about their aspirations for the future “July 2024 

 

THIS WEEK YOU 
REACHED OUR 

TARGET   92% 
Well done, our 
school target is 
96%     

 

Attendance  

Best Improved Attendance   
SHOUT OUT TO  our Year 6 boys Michael, Cody, 
Donte, Casey, Livingstone and Louie  And our 
Head Girl is setting a great example Scarlett.          
A huge thank you from all the staff,for those children 
who come to school every day on time.  
Well done to those childen who have improved their 
own attendance.  
Thank you everyone for working as a team and making 
a difference.  
 

Diamond  YR/1 91%  

Emerald   YR 1/2 96% 1st 

Sapphire  YR 3/4 95% 2nd 

Amethyt   YR  5 92%  

Topaz       YR  6 84%  
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                            Values Award  RAISE achievement Award 

You are the light of the world 

Let Your Light Shine Mathew 5:16 
Diamonds     Jaxson Diamonds           Sheldon 

Emerald         Alfie Emerald              George 

Sapphire       Sadie Sapphire             Dominyk 

Amethyst       Sadil Amethyst            Bryant 

Topaz           Louie Topaz                 Troy 
 

Maximillian Kolbe Parish   

Please follow the link to access Fr Peter’s Parish Newsletter)  
http://www.saint-maximilian-kolbe.org/blog/weekly-newsletter/   
 

Birthdays 

Happy Birthday to Reagan, I hope you have a wonderful time celebrating your birthday  
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